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Dear parents/ and Carers, 
 
As part of our Geography learning, we have a wonderful opportunity to take part in an orienteering 
session at Gillespie Park. 
 

 
Date: Friday 24th February 2023 
 
Time leaving: 10.45 am 
 
Time returning: 1.00pm 
 
You will need:  

 A packed lunch 

 Suitable footwear as it may be muddy. 
 
We will need parent volunteers on this trip- (an adult per group when orienteering -5 groups). 
Please indicate below to let us know if you are able to support us. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Lena Dalal 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
 
 
Please only respond if you DO NOT give permission for your child to go tomorrow and if you are able to 
volunteer for this trip. 
 
Apologies for the short notice. 
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